
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 
NTM No 08 of 2025                                                   30th June 2025    

  
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  
FIRTH OF TAY  

  
 

River Tay Survey Operation 
  

Mariners are advised that on 1st of July 2025, survey operations will take place within 200m of a 
buoyed datum located at 56° 27.12’N  002° 46.146’W as per the snip below.  The survey will be 
conducted by small vessel REMOTE SENSOR, which will be displaying the necessary visual signals 
and maintaining a listening watch on VHF Ch 12.  

         
 
FTNS will ensure vessels in the area are aware of the operation. 

This notice will self-cancel on Tuesday 1 July 2025 at 22h00. 
 
 
Port of Dundee Notices in force:   
 
01/2025 remains in force. 
   
 
 
Issued by: 
 
Andrew Blake  
Marine Manager Dundee 


